
The Planning and logistics Committee will meet on Friday 14th June 2013 at the IDIS 
Conference Room to discuss the details of the field trip to western Kenya nad eastern Uganda. 
Details of the trip will be discussed during the meeting and other members of IDIS are 
encouraged to come and give suggestions. Those who cannto attend in person can give their 
suggestions through facebook, tweeter or SMS. 

 


